
Rebecca Canright 
 
Hello there.
As a college student and concerned citizen I ask FERC to consider the following suggestions. These
will protect and safeguard our communities and environment from harm, and will ensure the health
and prosperity of both wild ecosystems and human communities in our area. I support strongly
investing in renewable energy, which creates jobs and keeps our air and water clean, Additionally,
please consider the following respectful suggestions: 
I believe that FERC Must Prohibit the Practice of Hiring Third-Party Consultants to Assist in the
FERC Review Process who Have Any Business Contracts (Past, Present or Future) with a Pipeline
Company Seeking FERC Approval, and Must Prohibit FERC Commissioners or FERC Staff from
Working on or Deciding upon Any Pipeline or Infrastructure Project in which They or a Family
Member Have a Direct or Indirect Financial or Employment Interest.

7) FERC Must End the Practice of Using Segmentation, Allowing Pipeline Companies to Break Up
Projects into Smaller Segments in Order to Undermine a Full and Accurate Review of Community
and Environmental Impacts.

8) FERC Must Commit to a Full and Fair Implementation of the National Environmental Policy
Act, Including Full and Fair Evaluation of Climate Change Impacts; Induced Fracking/Drilling
Operations; Costs of Construction, Operation and Maintenance (not Just Benefits); Health and
Safety Impacts; the Full Array of Community, Business and Environmental Impacts that Will
Result; and that All Inaccurate, Missing, False or Misleading Data and/or Information Identified by
FERC and/or Public Commenters Are Fully, Completely and Accurately Addressed.
Thanks,
Rebecca
 


